Qur Case Number: ABP-316272-23

Niamh Wilson & David O'Doherty
26 Rathfarnham Mill

Church Lane

Dublin 14

D24FX 49

Date: 24 April 2024

Re: Bus Connects Templeogue/Rathfarnham to City Centre Core Bus Corridor Scheme

Templeogue/Rathfarnham to City Centre

Dear Sir / Madam,

An Bord Pleanala has received your recent submission in relation to the above-mentioned proposed

road development and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter.

Please note that the proposed road development shall not be carried out unless the Board has

approved it or approved it with modifications.

If you have any queries in the mean time, please contact the undersigned officer of the Board at

laps(@pleanala.ie

Please quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleandla reference number in any correspondence or

telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

R’ CRrocpe—

Eimear Reilly
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737184
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Kevin McGettigan

From: Eimear Reilly

Sent: Wednesday 10 April 2024 09:22

To: Kevin McGettigan

Subject: FW: Letter to send

Attachments: Letter to Ms Reilly ABP -316272-23.docx
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: LAPS <laps@pleanala.ie>

Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 10:07 AM
To: Eimear Reilly <e.reilly@pleanala.ie>
Subject: FW: Letter to send

From: David Doherty <info@daviddoherty.net>
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 4:12 PM

To: LAPS <laps@pleanala.ie>

Subject: Fwd: Letter to send

Caution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care when clicking links or opening
attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk.

Hi, please see attached letter regarding ABP-316-272-23
Regards,

David Doherty & Niamh Wilson



By Email

Executive Officer

An Bord Pleanala

64 Marlborough Street
Dublin 1

DO1V902

Reference - Your case number :ABP -316272-23

Dear Ms Reilly

| refer to abiove correspondence dated 28" February 2024 re same.
We find your response to original submission HA29N.316272 is unacceptable.

We would request more information from your office. We would appreciate if you could send
someone from your office to attend a meeting with the local residents at the site so we can
discuss our concerns in more detail,

As a public body you have a duty of care to the local residents of this community and we expect
an update like this to be discussed in person.

We await your urgent response.

Your sincerely

Niamh Wilson & David Doherty.



